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LegislativeServices

From: City of Burnaby <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 12:42 PM
To: LegislativeServices
Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #254
Attachments: Metro Vancouver Case Study -Brief for Burnaby Council -summary.docx

Categories: Delegation Requests

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through 
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca 

 

Submitted on Tue, 06/25/2024 - 12:37 
Submission # 254 

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements. 
Yes 
 
I consent to having my contact information collected and published publicly online as part of the 
permanent public record in accordance with the BC Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. 
Yes 
 
Are you a resident of Burnaby?  
I am a visitor to Burnaby 
 
Pronouns 
She/her/hers 
 
I wish to appear before: 
City Council 
 
Name 
Sue Maxwell 
 
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) 
Zero Waste BC 
 
Full name(s) and title(s) of speaker(s) 
Sue Maxwell, Chair, Zero Waste BC 
 
Phone number 
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Email address 
smaxwell@zerowastebc.ca 
 
Full mailing or residential address 

  
 

 
My delegation addresses matters related to 
A request to action 
 
What is the intended title of your delegation?  
Choose Zero Waste over incineration 
 
Details about your appearance 
We would like to share the results of our recent analysis of Metro Vancouver's solid waste system and 
the role of incineration. Our analysis show that Zero Waste is preferable to continued wasting from 
climate, environmental and financial perspectives. As the City of Burnaby is host to the waste incinerator 
and is embarking on processes that may lock the region into aging and polluting technology, we think it is 
important that council is aware of our research findings. If possible, I would like to attend the July 8th 
meeting. 
 
Attachments 
Metro Vancouver Case Study -Brief for Burnaby Council -summary.docx  
 




